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Hi Andrew
 
Further to our advice yesterday, we have sought advice from UrbanGrowth regarding the
reason(s) behind the boundaries of the current Central to Eveleigh Urban Transformation
Strategy. They have confirmed that the boundary was based to principally include Government
owned and managed land at the time. The strategy indicates that the planning for any private
land within the strategy area would be managed by the City of Sydney Council and the
Department of Planning and Environment.
 
If you have any further questions regarding this matter please don’t hesitate to contact me.
 
Kind regards,
 
 
Amanda Harvey
Director
Sydney Region East
Level 22, 320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001
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From: Andrew McAnespie 
Sent: Thursday, 14 February 2019 1:26 PM
To: 
Subject: RE: Rosehill Street Redfern
 
Thanks Amanda
 
Andrew McAnespie | Senior Planning Officer
 

Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000

  www.ipcn.nsw.gov.au
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From: Amanda Harvey 
Sent: Thursday, 14 February 2019 1:21 PM
To: Andrew McAnespie
Cc: Mary Su ; Lee Mulvey 
Elizabeth Kinkade 
Subject: RE: Rosehill Street Redfern
 
Hi Andrew
 
Please see our response to the IPC’s questions pertaining to the Eveleigh to Central LUIP.
 
The Department is currently considering options for the progression of the Central to Eveleigh
Land Use and Infrastructure Implementation Plan (LUIIP). The Department is not able to provide
a time frame at this stage. Under normal planning processes, any LUIIP would be publicly
exhibited to seek the community’s feedback, subject to the Minister’s approval.
 
If you have any further questions regarding the LUIP don’t hesitate to come back to us.
 
Kind regards,
 
 
Amanda Harvey
Director
Sydney Region East
Level 22, 320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001
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From: Andrew McAnespie 
Sent: Wednesday, 13 February 2019 9:51 AM
To: 
Subject: Rosehill Street Redfern
 
Amanda
 
I am writing in regard to the Eveleigh Land Use and Infrastructure Implementation Plan (LUIIP).
 
In my mind I seem to recall asking about this however a search of my emails would appear to
reveal that I have not.
 
The Commission has requested on update on the status of this document as the proponent has
indicated that it believes LUIIP is not going to be produced.
 
Assuming it is produced is there is a procedure for adoption by the Department when complete.
 
Any advice would be appreciated.
 
Thanks
 
Andrew McAnespie | Senior Planning Officer
 

Independent Planning Commission NSW
Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street SYDNEY NSW 2000
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